## **School Notice** Tuesday 28th September





Kia ora koutou,

## **Children of Essential Workers**

If you are an essential worker and you want your child/ren to be at school during Level 3 please let me know.



Email me on principal@jchs.school.nz or text/call me on 021 336 328, anytime up to 9pm the night before.

## **Enrolments for 2022**

We are already accepting enrolments for next year. Naturally, this will become a major focus over the next few weeks.

There will be more information at the start of Term 4, but if you want to know more, or if you want to start the process now, please let us know by calling our Office (09-268 3950), email admin@jchs.school.nz, text me on 021 336 328, or send a message through Facebook.

## Pop-Up **Vaccination** Centre











Next Monday and Tuesday there will be a Pop-Up Vaccination Centre at our school.

We will also have Hope Navigators there to give advice and help.

As well as kai packs, care packs, and dozens and dozens of donated goods and vouchers to give away over the two days.

Plus enjoy a free coffee from the Coffee Cart!

This will be a safe and well-managed event, designed to help our whanau and aiga get their vaccine easily and locally.

**More Information Coming Soon** 

He waka eke noa • We are all in this together

Grant Grant McMillan Tumuaki • Principal